THE SOCIETY OF BRITISH AEROSPACE COMPANIES. LTD.

29, KING STREET, ST. JAMES'S, LONDON, SWIY 6RD

DIRECTOR: SIR BARRY DUXBURY, K.C.B., C.B.E. TELEPHONE: 071-839 3231 FACSIMILE: 071-930 3577

ENG2/3 SPS

5 April 1995

Mr J A Newnham Quality Assurance Director SPS Technologies TJ Brooks Division 191 Barkby Road Troon Industrial Area Leicester LE4 7HX

Dear Mr Newnham

ATTACHED MCR

The attached MCR, forwarded under cover of your letter of 21 November 1995, has been approved by the SBAC Technical Standards Sub-Committee, subject to the proviso that the change of coolant does not affect the finished product in any way.

Yours sincerely

J W McCULLOCH Technical Officer

Enclosure:

MCR ref. 0207 dated 5 April 1995.